BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Ted Lewellen (President)
Rick Laske (Vice President)
Monty Phillips
Harold Pankey
Mert Fewell
Micky Holmes
Bill Moss



GAINES BEND PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 1000 Lakeshore Loop Graford, TX 76449

(940) 445-9208

gainesbendpoa.com

Howdy:

You are reminded to attend our annual fish fry scheduled for Saturday, September 21, 2019. Please make plans to attend. I know you will enjoy the food while meeting and visiting with your neighbors.

Monty Phillips, property owner in the Rawhide area, has been appointed to the board of directors to serve out the term of Glen Chambers. His support and experience is appreciated. We wish Glen and Gayla well in their new endeavors. Glen always worked hard for the POA and we will miss his efforts.

The Board is currently working hard to get information concerning the recent sale of 206 acres sold by Gaines Bend Development to Premier Properties of Murphy, North Carolina. Details are included for your information. Please be careful when traveling in the development due to equipment and truck traffic associated with the new addition.

The Board will meet in regular session on September 19th and on October 26th for the annual meeting. The annual meeting major agenda item is the nomination for Board members for the 2020 year. Four of the board members are ending their term and must be re-nominated. They are Rick Laske, Mert Fewell, Harold Pankey and Monty Phillips. We need your input for new ideas and projects we want and need. The new addition will continue to place a burden on the GBPOA. Check the website, www.gainesbendpoa.com for updates.

Ted Lewellen GBPOA President – 2019

ANNUAL FISH FRY
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 @ 5:00 PM
UNDER THE OAKS AT THE BOAT RAMP
BRING A DISH AND LAWN CHAIR
LISTEN TO MUSIC
MEET YOUR NEIGHBORS
EVERYONE INVITED!